
I am incredibly thankful and blessed for this opportunity to pursue a higher education 
with the support of the Glory Stack Memorial Scholarship.  Glory's determined and 
thoughtful spirit has greatly impacted many young women to go into the STEM field, but 
more importantly, to have a strong faith along the way.  Glory was proud of her love of 
God, and it showed through her words and actions. I hope that I can reflect just a few of 
Glory's many amazing attributes throughout the next four years.  Once again, I am very 
thankful for this incredible opportunity that will allow me to pursue an education at UNC 
Chapel Hill, and later practice Physical Therapy!


